
 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS. 
 

NO 21 of 2023 
 
 

Newport Channel and Bellmouth Ploughing Campaign  
 

Mariners are advised that the UKD Sealion will be conducting a ploughing campaign in 
Newport channel and Bellmouth starting on or around Saturday May 27th 2023 for a 

period of 3 - 5 days. Mariners are advised to be aware and take extra caution when on 
their approach to the port of Newport. 

 
Approximate times of ploughing will be 1hr before HW – 3 hrs Ebb. 

 
 

The vessel will display lights and shapes in accordance with the International 
Regulations for the Prevention of Collisions at Sea and will maintain a listening watch on 

VHF Channels 16 and 71. 
  

HARBOUR MASTER SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

Date 22/05/2023. 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 

Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the 
masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft. 

 


